
Mountain Amateur Radio Club 
Minutes of the Meeting 

15 December 2021 
 

We began our meeting at 1925, with Dan Huber presiding. This was our Christmas 
meeting, being held at the Fiesta Mexicanna Resturant.  
 
The Treasurer says that we have money. The Repeater folks say that the repeaters are 
behaving. 
 
Our meeting adjourned at 1928. 
 
11 Members, 3 guest 
 
Submitted by Bill Wallick (KCØFNV), Secretary. 
 


